

Dear Parent / Carer

Thank you everyone for contributions to the BBC Children in Need appeal and for the efforts to get children dressed up. Everyone had a great time.

Individual Tempest School Photographs Monday 16th am. The professional photographer will be in on Monday morning. They will only take individual photographs of the children in school. Children will bring home a proof and orders can be sent online (instructions with the proof) or returned with payment to the school office by Friday 20th Nov for delivery before the end of term.

Car Park Gate: After 18 years' service one of the car park pedestrian entrance gateposts has rotted and fallen. Staff and I are continuing to ask visitors to use the call button to be escorted onto the school site. It is hoped that a new post will be sited and the gate working again next week.

Covid secure: Please take care to maintain a social distance at the beginning and end of the school day.

Christmas events Even when the lockdown ends we will not be able to invite parents onto our site to enjoy a nativity and carols. Plans are in place for each class to do a short Teams broadcast presentation during afternoons in the last week of term. At the moment Class 2 will be Monday 14th December: Classes 1 and 4 Tuesday 15th and Class 3 Thursday 17th. We will also record the performances. Times and dates to be confirmed next week.

MSA - Please see the poster further on in this newsletter for Christmas Hamper news.

The Amazon wish list is proving a great success and I wish to thank Gen Hickson for setting it up and everyone who has made a purchase for the school. https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2SXIMYK6PJVA5?ref =wl share

School tours for new parents cannot take place during lockdown. If you know of someone who is looking for a place for their child to start at Marwood in September 2021 please ask them to email the school office; and we will set up a Teams conversation. admin@marwood.devon.sch.uk

adobson@marwood.devon.sch.uk	clethaby@marwood.devon.sch.uk SENDCo – Tuesday only
sgriffin@marwood.devon.sch.uk Class 1 - Mon / Tues / Wed	gmay@marwood.devon.sch.uk Class 1- Thurs / Fri
Ihume@marwood.devon.sch.uk Class 2 - Monday to Friday	nmannell@marwood.devon.sch.uk Class 3 - Tuesday to Friday
rpolak@marwood.devon.sch.uk Class 4 - Mon / Tues	vcohen@marwood.devon.sch.uk Class 4 - Wed / Thurs / Fri

Children in Need Appeal 2020

The children really danced well in this morning's discos.

Thank you everyone for your generous contributions.





Marwood Menu

	WEEK BEGINNING						
	16/11/2020						
	MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY		
OPTION 1	Sausage and Mash	Lasagne	Roast Pork with Apple Sauce and Gravy	Hunters Chicken and Rice	Battered Fish Fillet and Chips		
OPTION 2	Veggie Sausage and Mash	Vegetable Lasagne	Lentil Loaf and Gravy	Cheesy Pizza Muffin and Wedges	Quorn Sticky Sausages and Chips		
OPTION 3	Jacket Potato Beans and Cheese	Jacket Potato Beans and Cheese	Jacket Potato Beans and Cheese	Jacket Potato Beans and Cheese	X		
SIDES	Beans or sweetcorn	Peas and green beans	Roast potatoes, cauliflower and carrots	Broccoli and sweetcorn	Peas		

T towels

Thankyou so much to everyone who ordered T towels.
We will be announcing the total raised for the school soon!



MSA NEWS



Christmas hampers!

We are delighted that the
Christmas hampers
raffle will still be going
ahead this year! Please
keep an eye out for raffle
tickets & hamper
donation slips in book
bags, thankyou.
PIC•COLLAGE